
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/27/2016 4:34:43 PM
Subject: RE: Notice to File Suit - LLR

Yes, please.
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2016 3:11 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Notice to File Suit - LLR
 
FYI – Notice to file suit re. complaint against LLR.
 
Would you like me to forward to Melina Mann and cc Director Taylor?
 
 
From: Thomas, Katherine 

Sent: Friday, July 22, 2016 11:54 AM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Kenneth Michael Schnaubelt, mail ID 5117086
 
The attached is a “date correction” re: the letter received Monday, ID #5116729
 
Katherine Thomas
Program Coordinator I, Ombudsman
Office of Executive Policy and Programs

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 104, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-1058

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the Office of 
Executive Policy and Programs has been transferred to the Department of Administration. Please update your contact information.
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